
Dear Parent / Guardian,

Permissions for Code Club accounts
We hope your child is looking forward to starting Code Club. They will have the chance to use 
coding to create games, animations and much more!

To help your child to take part in Code Club sessions, we need your permission for them to use 
some online tools.

Scratch
Scratch is a drag-and-drop programming language, developed to teach children the basics of 
coding. Scratch allows children to create projects with code. They can choose to share them 
publicly, and they can comment on other people’s creations. You can find out more about 
Scratch and the community at scratch.mit.edu/parents

Trinket
Trinket is a web app that will allow your child to write and run code in a web browser without 
installing any additional software. It is a great tool for learners to get started with Python and 
HTML. You can find out more at trinket.io

Accounts for your child
Scratch and Trinket accounts will allow your child to save the code they are working on more 
easily. They will be able to work on it at Code Club, and continue to develop their projects at 
home if they wish.

To enable the use of Scratch and Trinket at Code Club, we would like to set up online accounts 
for your child. We are seeking your permission to do this. 

Please fill in the slip below to give us permission to create online accounts for your child. We want 
to help them to start learning to code!

I do / do not give permission for _________________ (name of child) to have a Scratch Student 
account, a Trinket account, and other similar accounts for use at Code Club.

My child will be supervised when using this account at home. 

Parent/Guardian’s Name: 

Signature:                       Date:
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